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Date: Thursday, April 21, 2022

Dear Parents:


Thank you for your ongoing generosity towards our Gandidzanwa project in Zimbabwe, 
Africa. In our partnership with Hear Africa over the last 10 years, our school has 
provided enough support to build a school with many classroom modules and a library. 
We are currently working towards the final section of the school; a kindergarten module 
of 4 classrooms. This will cost $18,000 and so far our brick project has raised over 
$3,000. We need to “purchase” 600 bricks at $30.00/brick and we will meet our goal. 
We just reached 94 bricks. Please continue to send in loonies, toonies, quarters or 
whatever you can contribute so we can reach our goal. There is also a option school 
cash on line option. 


We are excited to share that PowerPlay Young Entrepreneurs is coming to LFES once 
again! The Grade 5’s have been busy expanding their entrepreneurial mindset by 
preparing their individual projects. Students have built a business around crafting and 
selling a product at our very own in-house entrepreneur fair. They are excited to 
interact with customers as they put their business plans into action selling one-of-a-
kind, handcrafted products. Product at the fair generally range from $2 to $15.

Giving back is a key part of connecting LFES with our community. A portion of our 
profits will be donated to a local charity of choice.

Come and join us at the Young Entrepreneur Show on Monday, April 25th from 10:30am 
– 1:30pm in the gym. Everyone is welcome!

Thanks,

Grade 5 teachers

 

Reminders for Parents


Are you moving or leaving the District? The District is reminding families to ensure they have 
accurate and updated information in the MyEDBC parent portal. Information such as parent/
guardian contact details and home address are examples of data required by staff to plan 
enrolment, transportation services and other programs. Please contact your school office if 
you have questions about updating student information. The District appreciates your 
cooperation as this helps plan the next school year. 
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Learning Commons News


Reading Link Challenge


The Book Thieves (Holdon E., Greyson G., Jessie M., Jio R. and Brian S.) competed April 
12th against 16 other Langley schools, and they placed in the top 6 teams. Our team 
will not be moving onto the next round, but we are so proud of the 62 students who 
participated this year.


Upcoming Events


Friday, April 22	 	 	 Hot Lunch

Monday-Friday 19-22	 	 Gandidzanwa project - $5

Monday-Friday 25-29	 	 Gandidzanwa project - your choice!

Tuesday, May 3	 	 	 Mother’s Day store (before and after school)

Wednesday, May 4		 	 Mother’s Day store (before and after school)

Thursday, May 5	 	 	 Mother’s Day store (before and after school)

Friday, May 6	 	 	 New Kindergarten Orientation/Treat day

Friday, May 13	 	 	 Hot lunch/Crazy sock spirit day

	 	 

House Points

	 	 	 	 

	 	 	    	 Backwards/inside out day	 	 Total

Canucks	 	 	 	 	 413	 	 	 	 3030

Canadians	 	 	 	 	 431	 	 	 	 3019

Whitecaps	 	 	 	 	 448	 	 	 	 3185

BC Lions	 	 	 	 	 443	 	 	 	 3231


Our next spirit day is on Friday, May 13th crazy sock day!


School Goals

Our three goals this year are: kindness/compassion - responsibility - 
perseverance/grit.   
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